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There are 35 fully certified/recertified AMIAS
With this cycle we have gained two new AMIAS.

There are 10 AMIAS that have declined recertification and
10 AMIAS that have not recertified or declined. These
folks have been contacted to remind them of the upcoming
deadline.

Information regarding the recertification of Alateen groups
is not ready at this time but will be forthcoming at a later
date.
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